
 
 
 

 

 
25th September 2015 
 
 
Dear Claudio, 
 
NOTTINGHAM CITY COUNCIL (THE VICTORIA EMBANKMENT, NOTTINGHAM) (OFF-
STREET PARKING PLACES AND RESTRICTED PARKING AREA) ORDER 2015 (OSP 
8017). 
 
Can I just thank you for your letter dated 11th September 2015.  I would like to apologise for 
the delay in getting back to you.  However, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for 
your support. 
 
I would also like to confirm that the proposed Order is to be amended to have 2 hours free 
parking.  In addition it will only operate Monday to Friday 8am to 5pm. 
 
 
Thank you again, for your letter.  If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact 
me on the number below. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Ian Nash 

 
Ian Nash 
Project Support – Traffic Management 
 

Direct line : 0115 876 5244 

 Traffic & Safety 

Development 
Loxley House  
Station Street  
Nottingham NG2 3NG 
 
Tel: 0115 876 5244 

www.nottinghamcity.gov.uk 

 

C Kortmann 
33 Victoria Embankment 
Nottingham 
NG2 2JY 

My Ref: TM/IN/OSP8017/09-15 

Your Ref:  

Contact: Ian Nash 

Email: ian.nash@nottinghamcity.gov.uk 
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